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Please note, a section of the Caledon Trailway between Creditview Road
and Kennedy Road in Cheltenham will be closed starting Monday April 27,
2015 to accommodate construction of the Upper Credit Estates Subdivision.

The Trail is expected to be re-opened on August 15, 2015.

For any inquiries on the trail closure, please contact Janet Sperling,
Town of Caledon at 905.584.2272 x4236.

Temporary Closure of
the Caledon Trailway
in Cheltenham
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NOTICE OF MEETING

Public Open House -
Town of Caledon
Intensification Strategy Study
You are invited to attend Public Open House and meeting for the Town of Caledon
Intensification Strategy Study. This study is intended to review and recommend policies about
Intensification for the Town.

Your attendance and participation at this meeting are important for the Town as it is your
opportunity to learn more about the Study and to provide your input.

THIS MEETING WILL BE HELD ON:

DATE: Monday, May 4, 2015

TIME: 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. (with a presentation scheduled at 7:30 p.m.)

PLACE: Caledon Community Centre,

WHY IS THIS IMPORTANT TO YOU?

The Provincial Policy Statement, the Growth Plan, the Region of Peel Official Plan and the Town
of Caledon Official Plan all require Intensification. Intensification helps to complete
communities and is compatible with the Town’s vision for a safe, green community of
communities. The Town’s consultants will present the study’s progress, types of intensification
and design guidelines.

A project webpage has been established at www.caledon.ca where you can find updates
about the Study, and staff contact information.

For further information please contact:

Ms. Marisa Williams, MCIP, RPP Senior Policy Planner
Town of Caledon
Phone: 905.584.2272 x.4264
Email: marisa.williams@caledon.ca

If you require an accessibility accommodation to attend or participate in this meeting, or to
access any materials related to this item in an alternate format, please contact Legislative
Services by phone at 905.584.2272 x.2366 or via email at accessibility@caledon.ca.

Requests should be submitted at least 10 days before the meeting.
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More than 600 actors, directors, mem-
bers of casts and crews came to recog-
nize their very best at the prestigious 
Association for Community Theatre-
Central Ontario (ACT-CO) Gala— 
the Oscars for community theatre in 
Vaughan last week.

Competition was fierce among the 
45 production entries. Everyone sat 
anxiously hoping their showcase mas-
terpiece would possibly garnish them a 

coveted nomination or even win them 
the “Thea”.  The local groups did very 
well in their respective categories.

Georgetown Little Theatre’s comedy, 
Always A Bridesmaid results included: 
Gillian Taggart won Best Supporting 
Actress; Janet Goncalves won Best Stage 
Manager; Anthea Hoare and Pamela 
Niesiobedzki-Curtis were nominated for 
Best Costumes, and Michelle Foubert 
was nominated for Best Lighting.  

The cast of GLT’s other comedy, One 
Slight Hitch received a nomination for 
outstanding ensemble performance. 

And its lead Esther Chung was nomi-
nated for Best Female Lead, as was 
Milton Players Theatre Group’s Deanna 
Palazzo.

In the musical category Globe The-
atre’s Cabaret did very well. Elizabeth 
Bell won Best Supporting Female and 
Cheyenne Harvey received a nomina-
tion in this category as well. Mary Udell 
was nominated for Best Costume De-
sign. 

In Drama, Milton Players won two 
THEAs for The Unexpected Guest. Mi-
chael Chew won for Best Supporting 

Male and Victoria Rykova and Chey-
anna Lorimer won for Best Costume 
Design.

Century Church Theatre in Hills-
burgh is also celebrating. In the Com-
edy category, November’s pantomime, 
Snow White and the Famous Seven, by 
Jo Phenix, won an Adjudicator’s Award 
for Ensemble. Erin Montgomery won as 
Best Stage Manager of a Drama for Dead 
on Nine. Also nominated for this show 
were Ken Noakes, for Best Supporting 
Actor, and Martyn Worsnop and Danny 
Moore for Best Sound Design. GILLIAN TAGGART

Local theatre companies win recognition at ACT-CO awards
By Roxanne Thornton

Georgetown Little Theatre


